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Ref No: DME/PS/120/2020-21     Dated: 01/08/2020 

 
To, 
The Executive Director 
Karnataka Examinations Authority 
 
Sir / Madam, 
 

Sub: Subject: Extension of last date for Admission in PG Courses for the 
academic session 2020-21 as per directions of Hon’ble Supreme Court and 
extension of Stray Vacancy Round of PG counselling 2020- reg. 
Ref:	1.MCI Letter U12021/44/2019/75-MEC. dtd: 31.07.2020. 
       2.DCI Letter DE-MDS(Gen)Admission Act 2020/1190. dtd 31.07.2020. 

**** 
As per the above subject the last date of Admission for Medical & Dental PG 

courses is extended to 31st August 2020. Further MCI in their letter have allowed for 
fresh registration and extended the last date of reporting for mop up round to 7th August 
2020. 

Hence, I request you to extend the last date of reporting for mop up round allotted 
students. Further the portal for the vacant seats (unallotted in mop up round) admission 
by colleges through names list through the college portal of should be enabled upto 10th 
August 2020. 

As per the request received from medical & dental students, and colleges there are 
some students who were not able to register due to various reasons due to the reduced 
percentile. Hence provide another opportunity to register them online. 

  
Further please request you to call for the PGET committee meeting to discuss 

the next steps. 
 

 
       Director of Medical Education 

 
Copy to: 

1. The Principal Secretary to Government, Health and Family Welfare Department (Medical 
Education). 

2. The Registrar, Rajiv Gandhi University of Health Sciences.  


